
Hi Rise Initiative 
January 2021 

 
The letter from the self-styled Center City Coalition that sought, among other things, a 
mini-police station along 15th street, was sent to City Council, the Mayor's office and the 
Police Commissioner on January 20.  We were thrilled that we had 25 signatories, 
representing a wide variety of residential, business, civic and commercial interests in 
Center City.  We are also happy to report that the letter, so far, has been well 
received as we have four upcoming meetings:  Councilpersons Domb, Green, Squilla 
and Clarke.  We are also looking to finalize a meeting time with Councilperson 
Johnson.  In my next report, I will provide a substantive update on our 
conversations with these Councilpersons.  
 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Matt Fontana 

 


